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 Chairman Luick, Vice-Chair Myrdal, and members of the Committee, I represent the Red 

River Joint Water Resource District.  Our Chairman, Mr. Gary Thompson, plans to testify in 

opposition to SB 2208.  I am familiar with the bill and I am available to assist 

Chairman Thompson, and to answer any questions the Committee might have of the Red River 

Joint Water District.  Thank you for your consideration of the Red River Joint Water Resource 

District’s concerns regarding this bill. 


